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This lecture considers how voices of ‘the people’ have been heard in Australian print media outlets, led by the Bulletin, since the nineteenth century, and on Australian radio[image: image1.jpg]changing
stations




 since the 1920s. Along the way, it reflects on issues such as the flow of ideas and influences between Britain, the United States and Australia; the ways notions of the public and the community have been deployed by commercial radio managements and interpreted by broadcasting regulators; and how listeners and callers, like some regular writers of letters to the editor, can emerge as media identities in their own right. Inspired by Bridget Griffen-Foley’s major new book, Changing Stations: The Story of Australian Commercial Radio (UNSW Press, 2009), this lecture suggests that the history of participatory media in Australia began long before the emergence of reality television and the spread of the Internet.
About the Presenter:


Associate Professor Bridget Griffen-Foley is an ARC Queen Elizabeth II Fellow and the Director of the Centre for Media History at Macquarie University. In late 2009 her major new book, Changing Stations: The Story of Australian Commercial Radio, was published. Her other publications include The House of Packer (1999), Sir Frank Packer (2000) and Party Games: Australian Politicians and the Media from War to Dismissal (2003). Widely recognised as Australia’s leading media historian, she convened the Media Histories node of the ARC Cultural Research Network, serves on the NSW Working Party of the Australian Dictionary of Biography, and contributes an occasional media column to Australian Book Review. With the support of an ARC Discovery Grant for ‘From Print to the Internet: The Media in Australia since 1803’, she is now editing a multi-authored ‘companion’ to the Australian 
Light refreshments will be served after the lecture in the Forgan Smith Building (#1), University Drive, St Lucia Campus. See map
Getting here: We encourage people to use public transport to reach the University where possible – for more details on this please follow the link: http://www.translink.com.au/uq  , alternatively,  parking vouchers for the UQ multi-level parking building [see map] at the St Lucia Campus are available to assist members of the community who attend this free public lecture. The vouchers, which waive the parking fees for the multi-story parking building, are only available for collection from Centre staff at the event.                               Further information: Rebecca Ralph- ph. 3346 7407 or email on admin.cccs@uq.edu.au
